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SAMLESBURY 
Church of England Primary School  

NEWSLETTER 
25/01/2019 

 

 

FOSS NEWS - On Tuesday FOSS met for their Spring 

meeting and have planned lots of fab acitivites for the 

coming term. See Diary Dates for details. If you’d like to 

know more about FOSS, Sue Redmayne, Mark 

Barkworth and Jo Taylor would love to have a chat with 

you and tell you how you can be part of the parents 

group.  

 
VALUES HOMEWORK – A reminder that values 

homework needs to be in at the start of next week by 

the latest if your child hasn’t already completed it. 

Thank you. 

 
SPORTS NEWS: SMALL SCHOOLS ATHLETICS FINAL  – On 

Tuesday this week our athletics team competed at 

Lostock Hall Academy and did us proud! They 

competed in a range of indoor track and field events. 

A massive well done to them all for representing school 

so well and for coming 4th in the competition! 

 

CHANGE 4 LIFE BOOKLETS – Today your child will have 

brought home a Change 4 Life booklet. This is a 

government publication for children, which goes out to 

all Primary Schools in January. It’s full of great ideas, 

games and information for living healthier lives; this year 

it’s focus is on reducing the amount of sugar children 

consume. It’s well worth a read and is fun to do.  

 

GREENHOUSE & GARDEN AREA: STAGE 2 OF ITS 

DEVELOPMENT 26TH JANUARY 9.30am start until 
around 12.00pm – If you are coming on Saturday 

morning, and if you have one, please could you bring 

a spade. Also, if you have a pair of rubberised 

gardening gloves you may find it useful to bring these 

too. 

  

YEAR 3/4 ADVANCE NOTICE – This term they are 

studying the Ancient Egyptians. As part of this the class 

will be having a dress up day later in the term. Mrs 

Quayle hasn’t got a date yet but thought you may like 

to have plenty of warning to get creative! 

 
CAR PARK – For around the next month there will be a 

container in the corner which belongs to the workmen 

who are working on one of the windows in church. 

Please could we ask that everyone park as efficiently 

as possible during this time. Thank you.  

MORE NEWS OVERLEAF…. 

Worship Theme: TRUST 
 

 
DIARY DATES –  

25th January: Pupil led worship at 2.45pm – all 

welcome. 

3rd February: Family worship at St Leonard the 

Less Church at 11am. Everyone is welcome to 

this all age service.  

28th February: FOSS event. KS2 Harry Potter 

activity evening 6.30 – 8.30pm. (details to 

follow) 

1st March: FOSS event KS1 film night straight 

after school until 5pm. (details to follow) 

4th March: Book Week – all this week we will be 

focusing on reading and books. Keep an eye 

out for more activites to come and we have 

an author visiting school this week too! 

7th March: World Book Day. Children to come 

dressed as their favourite book character.  

28th March: A special whole school Mother’s 

Day lunch 12pm (this will be followed by a 

Father’s Day lunch on Thursday 13t h June). 
Booking forms will be available after half term. 

4th April: End of term worship and with end of 

term progress awards. 

5th April: Easter Bonnet Competition. Create 

an Easter bonnet and bring to school! Prizes to 

be won!  

Friday 15th Feb: Break up for half term  

Monday 25th Feb: Return to school  

 

SAMLESBURY SUPERSTARS!  

WILLOW (YR) 

ELLIS (Y2) 

HARLEY (Y3) 

HEMANI (Y5) 

HEADTEACHER AWARD: 
ELIZABETH (YR) 

 
Well done to you all for your outstanding achievements 

this week! Children will receive their certificates on 

Friday next week 
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Well done Ellis - he won man of 

the match for his under 8’s in a 

win over Cadley football club! 

 

A very proud Noah – he can now 

ride his bike without stabilisers. 

What a fab achievement! 

 

SCHOOL UNIFORM ORDERS – School Trends, the company which for many years have provided school 

uniform for us, has recently gone into administration. As some of you will know, there have been problems 

in recent months with orders being very delayed. Any outstanding orders will be fulfilled. We will have a 

different supplier in place as soon as possible and let you know the details.  

 

PUPIL ACHEIVEMENTS THIS WEEK: 

If you’re free on Saturday 

16th February there is a 

charity fund raiser at 

Samlesbury Memorial Hall 

for three fantastic local 

hospices.  

 


